COVID-19 - A message to our customers



Dear Customer,

SERVING INDUSTRY SINCE 1971

In response to the current COVID-19 situation around the world, we would like to advise you that Directa UK Ltd has taken every viable measure to continue to service our customers requirements, whilst remaining diligent and responsive to Government recommendations and guidance. Directa UK Ltd are monitoring and following developments very closely as the situation continues to evolve. We would like to inform our customers we are temporarily suspending our business to a reduced service from the 31st March 2020 until further notice.

For anything urgent please e-mail sales@directa.co.uk or call 01621 828882 and we will come back to you as soon as possible..

We have adequate stocks. As such, we do not anticipate any supply chain issues for the vast majority of our range. We are working closely with our transport carriers to ensure options are available to meet requirements. We have put in contingency plans, to ensure the business can meet, where possible, our customers needs.

We are observing all the advice and guidance to us by our Government and National Health Service, with our staff.

You can be assured that Directa UK Ltd are committed to servicing our customers with our best efforts during these times, with the wellbeing of our staff paramount.

Finally we sincerely wish that the impact on our customers, their families and business is minimal.

Best Regards

Martin Storey

Managing Director

DIRECTA (UK) LIMITED

Cold Norton, Essex England CM3 6UA

tel: 01 621 828882 fax: 01 621 828072

www.directa.co.uk